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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12”’ Street, sw 
Washington, DC 20554 

(202) 429-4900 

(202) 429-491 2 
TELECOPIER: 

e-mail: 
general @g2w2.com 

website: www.g2w2.com 

Re: TerreStar Networks Inc. 
File No. SAT-MOD-20070608-00080 
Notification of Industry Canada Milestone Extension 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

TerreStar Networks Inc. (“TerreStar”) hereby enters into the record of the above- 
captioned proceeding the attached letter authorization recently issued by Industry Canada. ’ The 
letter approves TerreStar’s request to extend its implementation milestone to August 30, 2009. 
L4s indicated in the letter, Industry Canada has concluded that it is in the public interest to grant 
TerreStar’s milestone extension request. 

Please direct questions concerning this matter to the undersigned. 

n 
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A4ttorneyfor TerreStnr Networks Inc. 
Attachment 

’ Letter from Chantal Beaumier, Director, Space and International Regulatory Activities, Industry 
Canada, to Stephen Nichols, Executive Vice-president. Operations, TerreStar Networks (Canada) I x . ,  
File No. 46215-1 (159399 PL) (Sept 1 1 ,  2008). 



300 Slater street 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K l A  OC8 

Our file: 462 15-1 ( I  59399 PL) 

Mr. Stephen Nichols 
Executive Vice- Presiden t, Oyerat ions 
TerreStar Networks (Canada) Inc, 
c/o Fraser Milner Casgrain LLP 
1420 - 99 Bank Street 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1P lH4 

Dear Mr Nichols: 

I refer to your letter of July 14,2008, in which TerreStar Networks 
(Canada) Inc. (TeneStar Canada) requests a further extension to its milestone 
requirement to place its satellite into its assigned orbital position from the 
previously approved extension date of November 30, 2008. 

In considering this request, we have taken into account that progress is 
being made towards the iniplementation of the approved mobile satellite service 
and that the circumstances giving rise to the manufacturing delay and final 
impfernentation axe not within TcrrcStar Canada's control. We also note that the 
approval was issued on a first-come, first served basis and that the proposed 
delay would not affect Canadian access to the spectrum resources through the 
international satellite coordination proccss. Given the above, we have concluded 
that it would be in the public interest to grant the request, and Industry Canada 
hereby approves the extension of thc implenientation milestone to 
August 30,2009. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Paul Lajoie 
at 6 13-998-3775. 

Yours sincerely, 

ChantaI Bcaumier 
Llirector, Space and International 
Regulatory Activities 


